PARTNER Newsletter

Issue 5, August 2010



Ethic Submission

The Partner study have been approved in the Uk, Ireland and Denmark. without any essential comments.

All participating centres should have now received the necessary study documents to begin the ethical approval process. For centres with more than one centre nationally, the National coordinators will be coordinating the effort.

Please contact <u>Tina</u> if you have any questions and to let her know when you expect to submit your documents to your ethics committee.

Investigator meeting in Vienna.

Other Meetings:

We will be having investigator meetings in Boston at the ICAAC meeting in September 2010 (date TBA) .

We will also have an investigator meeting in Glasgow 8th November at 7.30 AM at the conference center.

Minutes

The minutes from the investigator meeting in Vienna can be found at CHIP web site and you can also find Prof. Vernazza's presentation from the meeting.

The partner study has been funded by the NIHR (National Institute for Health Research in the UK) and is sponsored by UCL (University College London). It is coordinated cooperatively between Copenhagen HIV Programme (CHIP), UCL and Royal Free NHS.